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The Club will meet at the Golden Corral on Wednesday, May 12, 2010 at 6:00 PM for dinner and 7:00 PM for the meeting.  Remember to mention that you are with The Club when you arrive to receive your 10% discount.  
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Welcome to our new members!

Rick Siefert

Terry Abel and Alba Hunter

Chris Schooley


Jim O’Neal Ford—4 members from The Club were present and Kyle Weidner, Steve Weidner and Frank Bayles all received trophies.  

On April 17th The Club toured the Ray Skillman Museum in Greenwood, Indiana.  Afterwards, a few of the members headed over to Dog n Suds and joined in the evenings’ festivities.  We had 17 members join us for this event.

Mann’s Harley Davidson Car Show was held on April 24th—Frank attended and represented The Club.  Turnout was a little low due to rain being forecast.  We did however have a new member join.

The 2010 Cobweb Tour was held on Saturday, May 1st.  Claud and Tieann Blackburn led the activity planned for the day, and we ended up in Madison at the Clifty State Park where we enjoyed a nice lunch at the Clifty Inn.  We had 15 members join us for the tour.



Baby Back Blues Bar-be-Que Club Fundraiser—Wednesday, May 19th.  Kyle Weidner will have flyers to distribute at the next meeting concerning this.  

The Club History Committee will be meeting in May at a date and time yet to be determined.  If anyone is interested in joining the committee, please let me know.

Somernites Cruise—Somerset, Kentucky—August 27-28th—Hotel rooms are available at the Holiday Inn Express for $90.00 plus tax.  All the rooms have two queen beds.  To place a reservation, please call the Holiday Inn Express at 606-425-4444 and request to be placed in the Hoosier Mustang Club block.  Please call me at 812-603-8207 or email me at gohoosiers100@yahoo.com with any questions.



Ritter’s Cruise-Ins begin May 4th at 6:00 PM and are held every Tuesday night, weather permitting, until October.
Shelby Spring Fling in Nashville, IN. May 21-23.  Here is a link to the 2009 flyer...they don't have the new one posted yet.  http://www.indianasaac.com/SF/home.htm
The Madison River Run will be held on Saturday, May 29th.  The show starts at 8 AM.

Wedan’s Raceday will be held at the Brown County Dragway on Saturday, May 29th.

Housing Partnership Volunteer Day—June 12th—time yet to be determined.  Claud Blackburn will have more information available at the next meeting.

Hot Rod Power Tour—this year’s Power Tour begins on Saturday, June 5th in Newton, Iowa and runs June 5 through the 12th.


· The Club met on April 14, 2010.  

· We welcomed new members Richard Siefert, Terry Abel and Alba Hunter.

· The 50/50 drawing was won by Alba Hunter for $11.00

· Treasurer’s Report was read.

· Secretary’s Report was read.

· Frank Bayles sent a thank you out to Jim Rudicel for sponsoring the website.  Jim’s car and Jim’s son-in-law’s business will be featured on the website.

· Frank Bayles mentioned that we are still looking for more sponsors, so if anyone knows of anyone that can help sponsor The Club, please let him know.

· We had a report about the Bowling Outing that was held on March 20th at the Columbus Bowling Center.  The event hosted 14 bowlers, and 1 observer.  Everyone in attendance had a good time.  Bowling pin trophies were given away for high and low scores and most improved bowler.

· Frank Bayles reported about the outing to Jim O’Neal Ford—four members from The Club were present.  Kyle Weidner, Steve Weidner and Frank Bayles all received trophies.  There were about 70 cars at the event.

· Ray Skillman outing—Scott Barker reported that The Club will be leaving at noon from the Target Parking lot on the 17th of April to visit the Ray Skillman Museum in Greenwood and then head over to Dog n Suds.

· John Force outing on April 24th is not going to happen.  The location for this event at this date was actually in California.  Frank Bayles reported that Mann’s Harley Davidson is hosting a car show on the 24th that starts at 9 AM.  Frank said that he would attend, so if anyone has any questions, please let him know.

· Scott Barker mentioned that the UMTR racing season opens on April 24th.  He also stated that they are running the normal schedule at O’Reilly Raceway Park as well.

· Jim Rudicel announced that his neighbor has a Mustang for sale.  If anyone has any questions, please ask Jim.

· Cobweb Tour—Claud Blackburn announced that The Club would be leaving at 10 AM from the Target Parking lot for this event.  It is a follow the leader event with a tour and lunch.  

· Baby Back Blues—fundraiser ideas—Kyle Weidner will have a flyer available at the next meeting.  The Club will receive 20% of the total sale on a given predetermined date.  Kyle will also let us know when in May the fundraiser will take place.  We will not be able to hand out flyers on the grounds of the restaurant, but he mentioned that we could have a cruise-in the night of the fundraiser and pass out flyers there as well.  Kyle made a motion that we proceed with the fundraiser and William Bayles seconded the motion.

· Volunteer Activities—Claude Blackburn announced that Housing Partnerships said that they need help and they are ready for The Club to help out when we can.  Saturday seems like a good day to volunteer.  Frank Bayles made the motion that The Club will volunteer at Housing Partnerships on June 12th and Danelle Bayles seconded the motion.

· Club History Committee—Joan Mabe to head this up.  Stacy Stater, Kyle Weidner and Tammy Adams will also be on this committee.  If anyone else would like to volunteer for this committee, please contact Kyle.  Frank Bayles would like the committee to put together a book on The Club, if possible.  Joan mentioned that if anyone has any photographs from events, if the committee could get copies that would be great.  It was noted that the Trimpe’s have a lot of information and Jim Bott as well.  

· Flyers—Kyle Weidner mentioned that the flyers/application forms for Club membership are finished and encouraged everyone to take a few.

· Name for Newsletter—Tammy Adams mentioned that Tieann Blackburn and a few other members had noted that it would be nice for The Club newsletter to have an official name.  Several names were mentioned and Tammy will prepare ballots for voting at the next meeting on this issue.  Names mentioned were: Pony Tales, Horsein Hoosiers, Wild Mustangs, Stangers, and Loud n Proud.

· Jim Bott motioned to end the meeting and Joan Mabe seconded the motion.
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 MEMBER SPOTLIGHT
This month’s spotlight car is Jim Rudicel’s 1998 Cobra.  Jim’s cobra is Black with the 4.6 liter DOHC engine, a five-speed transmission and saddle leather interior.  He has owned the car for about 5 ½ years. When Jim bought the car he was not sure if his daughter would like the car.  She had always liked Chevys better than Fords but after seeing the car she liked it.  She now drives the car about as often as Jim does.  Jim has put about 10,000 miles on the car in the time has owned it only driving the car two or three times a month during the warm months.  The car is mostly stock with just aftermarket wheels and sequential taillights added. 
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